
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 , a member from Safe Schools Wrap Team came to 
speak with our Grade 5-7 students about Gang Life.  He shared his 
personal story, it was an amazing presentation. Please connect with your 
children, it is our hope that they will share and discuss the presentation 
with you.  
Stay tuned we are organizing a parent evening for this topic.  We hope 
to see our parents at the upcoming evening presentation.  Stay tuned for 
details. 

 thank you to those who have sent back the 
student consent package with various attachments.  If you have not sent 
this form back, please send back ASAP to your child’s teacher. 

  please call the school office at 604-584-4754 if 
your child is going to be absent in the morning by 9:00 a.m. 

 

(no pre-ordering)
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Students are bringing home permission forms for this school 
wide walking trip.  Please send back to the school before 
November 30th. 
 

http://www.surreyschools.ca/ellendale
http://www.surreyschools.ca/


Program Review day please ensure students are picked up on time.

for this afterschool event 
will be coming home soon!

• Sing-a-long @ 10:45  
• Student Leadership – Pajama Day 
• Subway Hot Lunch – stay tuned for the order form 

the week of December 3-7 
• Last day of school before winter break begins 

– stay tuned for information about 
tickets.  

 


